
BellSouth Interconnection Services
675 West Peachtree Street
Atlanta, Georgia 30375

321dh7727205

Carrier Notification
SN91082715

Date: November 9, 2001

To: Competitive Local Exchange Carriers (CLECs)

Subject: CLECs - Enhancement to Loop Qualification System (LQS)

This is to advise that effective immediately, BellSouth has enhanced its Loop Qualification
System (LQS) for the DLEC/CLEC Community.

In addition to previously provided information returned on a query response from LQS,
BellSouth will also include the following additional information:

•  Telephone Specific Data
•  Wire Center Level Data
•  Living Unit Data
•  Wire Center Proxy Data
•  Taper Code Information
•  F1Cable Information
•  Fn/F2 Cross-Box Information

The DLEC/CLEC Job Aid LQS, Issue 2, has been posted on the BellSouth Interconnection
Services’ Web Site at the following address:

http://www.interconnection.bellsouth.com/guides/html/bpobr.html

Please refer to the Version History and Control Section of the document for a complete listing of
all revisions.

Please contact your BellSouth account team representative if you have questions

Sincerely,

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY MATEO CAYMOL FOR JIM BRINKLEY

Jim Brinkley – Senior Director
BellSouth Interconnection Services
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